

Nov. 16, 2012

Ms. Tiffany Anderson 2 N. Avena Ave. Lodi CA 95240

Dear Tiffany:

Thank you for joining us, for your contribution and your willingness to help us make a difference in local government.

Please visit our web site, as we post periodic updates. We have structured various committees and perhaps you will be interested in serving in that capacity.

Our primary means of communication will be via e-mail and we welcome your input!

Feel free to contact me via e-mail: info@sjtax.org

Regards,

Dave Renison President

www.sjtax.org